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Dedicated to children with cancer

December 22, 2017

Tikis Grill
2570 Kalakaua Avenue,
Honolulu, HI 96815

Dear Staff,

On behalf of the Sunshine Kids and their families, we would like to thank you for your
support of the 2017 Hawaiian Hang Loose Holiday. Your dedication and efforts helped
make this year’s trip an unforgettable experience for a very special group of young
cancer patients from across the United States.

We appreciate the staff taking such good care of our group and taking care of all of the
Kids requests.

Thank you, once again, for supporting the Sunshine Kids, and in the words of J.M.
Barrie “...those who bring sunshine into the lives of others cannot keep it from
themselves”.

Sincerely,

Natalie Lewis
Associate Director of Regional Offices
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